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As indicated in the prior update dated 10 April 2024, ICM members are currently participating in a collaborative 
process of engagement to develop a revised policy for the ICM.  This collaborative process includes engagement with 
internal and external stakeholders.  The ultimate output from this engagement will be a draft ICM Policy that will be 
made available for public input and comment as part of a formal public consultation process. We are aiming for the 
public consultation process to commence in November 2024.   


